
July 10, 2025 

DAIHATSU MOTOR CO., LTD. 

 

  

Notice Regarding the Operation of Domestic Plants (As of July 10) 

 

DAIHATSU MOTOR CO., LTD. has decided to resume operations at Shiga (Ryuo) Plant 

2nd District*1,2 which is temporarily suspended, as we have established a prospect for parts 

supply from suppliers. 

Daihatsu offers its sincerest apologies for the worry this announcement will cause to our 

customers and other parties. 

 

*1 Suspension dates: July 8-18, 2025 (a total of 9 days, 17 shifts). 

*2 Operations will be suspended from the night shift on July 8. 

 


